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To Whom It May Concern: 

I own a care home in Klamath Falls; I am adamantly opposed to House Bill 3838.  

The requirements in this bill would most likely put me out of business or cost the state 

of Oregon a tremendous amount of money.  Care homes have a very small profit 

margin and there is not a feasible way for care homes to pay for everything this bill 

would require from us unless the state of Oregan gave every care home in Oregon a 

substantial raise.  Care homes are paid the least amount of money for the care we 

provide.  If my care home went out of business my residents would have to be moved 

into a setting that would cost thousands more for the state because all of my 

residents are Medicaid.  I am just one example and there are about 1800 care homes 

in Oregon.  I urge you to vote no on house bill 3838 

Regards 

Dave 


